
École George V School
265 Grey Street

Winnipeg, MB R2L 1V6
Phone: (204) 669-4482

School Website

School Hours:
08:50—Entry Bell

09:00—Start of Morning
12:00—12:55—Lunch

1:00—Start of Afternoon
3:30—Dismissal

Principal 
Mme B. Hebert

Head Clerk
Mrs. S. Hendrickson

Lunch Program Coordinator 
Ms. S. McGee

Munroe Daycare: George V
K & Gr 1-6: 

(204) 793-7626

Winnipeg School Division
1577 Wall Street E.

Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3E 2S5

Transportation Department:
(204) 789-0452

Monday, June 23rd: Non-
instructional Day - NO CLASSES
Wednesday, June 25th: Grade 6
English & 8 French Immersion
Farewell
Friday, June 27th: Last Day of
School - Early dismissal 11:30 a.m.

Important Dates
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We Did It - First Place!
We are thrilled to announce that École George V
School has won First Place in the Winnipeg School
Division - Central for our exceptional School Patrol
Program!
Our patrols were recognized on May 26 , at a special
awards ceremony hosted by the Winnipeg Police
Service at the Portuguese Cultural Centre. We are so
proud and honoured to receive this recognition.

th

This award celebrates the dedication, responsibility,
and leadership our patrols have shown all year,
standing outside in the cold, rain, snow and heat to
ensure our students cross safely each day.
Congratulations to all our patrols! Your hard work
and commitment truly make a difference. We’re so
proud of you!

Congratulations, Patrols!



Summer is right around the corner and the sun is getting hot!
Please be sure to dress appropriately for recess and all of

the upcoming field trips. 

Students should be sure to bring hats and sunglasses, as well
as sunscreen, a water bottle, and proper clothes for hot

weather.
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It’s Almost Summer!

For parents picking up or dropping off their students,
please be sure not to park in front of fire hydrants as
it poses a safety concern for all residents in the area
should an emergency arise. It is important that we are

mindful of our neighbours and everyone in the
community.

Student Pickup Parking
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Our Grade 4, 5, and 6 students
will be representing our school at
the Winnipeg School Division’s
annual Fit Run at the Old
Exhibition Grounds Park! Run Club
members have been training hard
for this cross-country-style race.
Cheer them on!

Grades 3-5 Fit Run
Tuesday,
June 3rd

Rooms 111, 201, 202, 203, 301, 302, 304, and
307 will be attending this year’s WSD Pow
Wow at Tech Voc. High School, from 9:00
am to 2:00 pm.

Students are required to 
bring their own lunch and 
water bottles.

WSD Annual Pow Wow
Thursday,
June 5th
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Rooms 119 and 112 are off to the zoo on
Friday, June 6 ! Students will be
learning all about the needs and
characteristics of living things through
their exploration that day. Please be
sure to pack a bagged lunch and wear
clothing that is appropriate for the
weather. A big thank you to Assiniboine
Park Zoo for funding our excursion!

th

112 & 119 Zoo Field Trip
Friday,

June 6th

On June 10 , the Prairie Wildlife
Rehabilitation Centre (PWRC) will visit
École George V School to deliver an
engaging wildlife education
presentation for the kindergarten
students. This exciting experience
brings the wonders of Manitoba’s
native species directly into the
classroom.

th

 Prairie Wildlife Rehabilitation Centre
Tuesday,
June 10th
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We’re excited to share that the
Aboriginal School of Dance will be
visiting our school on Tuesday, 
June 10  from 1:00–3:30 pm to lead a
series of Indigenous hoop dancing
workshops. Our goal is to offer 30-
minute sessions for each of our
Grade 1–8 classes throughout the
afternoon. 

th

Aboriginal School of Dance
Tuesday, 
June 10th

New nursery and kindergarten families are
welcome to come say hi and see their
classroom for next year and meet current
staff from @ 3:45 pm - 5:00 pm

Please enter through the little building
doors off Grey Street (near the
accessibility ramp) 

Please email eriegel@wsd1.org to
RSVP by Monday, June 9th

Nursery & Kindergarten Open House
Wednesday,
June 11th

mailto:%20eriegel@wsd1.org
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Grade 6 students have been
invited to a fun-filled morning
of activities at Elmwood
Junior High. It’s a great way
to get to know their new
school and stay active with
future classmates!

Elmwood Field Day
Wednesday,
June 11th

The hardworking Grade 7/8 Concert Band is
excited to share their end-of-year performance
with the school on Thursday, June 12  at 9:40 am
in the gym. Students will have the opportunity to
enjoy a lively program featuring the playful
“Tadpoles,” the iconic march from Indiana Jones
and The Raiders of the Lost Ark, and the fast-
paced pirate adventure “Blackbeard!”
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A separate invitation will be sent to the parents
and guardians of students in the band to join the
school assembly. 

Grade 7/8 Band Assembly
Thursday, 
June 12th
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Our students in patrols will be going to Wheelies Family Roller Centre. A
hotdog lunch will be provided. The outing is free of charge as a reward
for the patrols' hard work and dedication throughout the year.

As per Winnipeg School Division policy, all students must wear a CSA-
approved hockey helmet while skating. Bike helmets are not permitted.
We will have hockey helmets available for students to borrow. If
preferred, families may send their child with their own CSA-approved
hockey helmet.

Please ensure your child is dressed comfortably and brings any necessary
personal items. If your child has dietary restrictions or medical
conditions, kindly inform us in advance. We are looking forward to
celebrating our patrol team's success with a special and fun-filled day.

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Zacharias (Room 304) at
École George V School.

Patrols Field Trip
Thursday, 
June 19th

On June 13 , 2025 the Grade 2/3 English
and French Classes will be going to visit
the Assiniboine Park Zoo. We will be
participating in the Creature
Characteristics Program to further
their understanding of animal life cycles.
We will also be exploring the zoo through
a self guided tour. Students should make
sure they dress for the weather as we
will be going rain or shine.

th

111, 201, & 202 Zoo Field Trip
Friday,

June 13th
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Our teachers have been busy
planning an amazing day of
outdoor learning and land-based
games. It’s going to be a
fantastic way to celebrate the
end of the school year with
fun, friends, and fresh air.

Land-based Learning Day
Friday,

June 20th

Community members are
encouraged to come to the
next PAC meeting for the
purpose of voting and
appointing roles for the 2025-
2026 school year. 

Parent Advisory Council
Tuesday,
June 24th
@6:30 pm

Please enter by the parking lot
doors and meet in the library.
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307 will be visiting the zoo on
June 25  to explore the
relationships between predators
and prey. This final field trip will
wrap up our exploration of
animals and their relation to
habitats and ecosystems.

th

307 Zoo Field Trip
Wednesday,
June 25th

A farewell ceremony will
be held for our Grade 6
English students and our
Grade 8 French students

Grade 6 English & Grade 8 French
Immersion Farewell

Wednesday,
June 25th
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June 6  is the last day that students will be
able to check out school library books. All books
MUST be returned no later than June 13 . Many
students have books overdue or missing. Please
be sure to search for them 

th

th

thoroughly and return them 
on or before June 13 .th

School Library Books

June 27  is the last day of
school for the year, for all
students, including N/K.
Students will be dismissed at
11:30 am.

th

Have an amazing summer
everyone!

Last Day of School!
Friday,

June 27th
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Library Lunch Club

Our Grade 5 and 6 student leaders will be hosting special
recess games for Grades 2 and 3 — building teamwork
and making memories together! Recess run club will
continue on Tuesdays and Thursdays until June 19 .th

Please make sure your child comes to school in proper
footwear for all our activities. For safety, no sandals,
Crocs, or boots in the gym or on the field, please.

Mr. Melnyk’s Phys Ed Updates

Tuesday
307

June 3rd

Wednesday
203, 301, 
302 & 304

June 4th
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